

The Prime Minister
The Rt Hon Rishi Sunak MP
10 Downing Street
London
SW1A 2AA

13 September 2023

Dear Prime Minister

Prime Minister's Office

15 SEP 2023

Opened and Checked

I had the privilege of meeting you at the leadership hustings at Sawston Hall last year. You spoke very fondly about farming and of how you were not in favour of large scale solar farms covering valuable agricultural land.

In the hustle and bustle of the hustings I did manage to shake hands with you and have a few minutes of your time to speak to you concerning the proposed 2,800 acre solar farm and battery storage facility that would drastically affect villages in West Suffolk and East Cambridgeshire. I was pleased that you knew about Sunnica.



We have a major problem with food security in this country, we need to grow our own food more than ever. **Crop producing agricultural land is a finite resource - once built on it is gone.** 

The decision on the fate of Sunnica's Energy farm now rests with the Secretary of State. I do hope that you will stand by your word and do all you can to stop Sunnica.

Yours very sincerely